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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Bridgeport, CT-June 6, 2025

Subject: Puerto Rican Parade and Festival in Bridgeport, CT

Bridgeport, CT — The vibrant and colorful Puerto Rican Parade and Festival is set to take place on Sunday, July
13, 2025, starting at 11:00 a.m. The festival will kick off sharply at 1:00 p.m. at the Seaside Beach bandshellin
Bridgeport, CT, promising a day filled with cultural celebrations, music, and delicious food.

Prior to the festival, a special flag raising ceremony will be held on Saturday, July 12, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. at City
Hall, located at 45 Lyon Terrace, Bridgeport, CT. This ceremony will serve as a symbolic start to the festivities,
honoring the rich heritage and traditions of the Puerto Rican community.

The Puerto Rican Parade and Festival is a beloved annual event that brings together people of all backgrounds to
celebrate Puerto Rican culture and heritage. Attendees can look forward to lively music, traditional dances,
authentic cuisine, and a variety of family-friendly activities throughout the day. This year’s festival promises an
unforgettable celebration of Puerto Rican culture, music, and community. We’re thrilled to welcome an
incredible lineup of entertainment, including freestyle legends The Cover Girls, the electrifying sounds of
Conjunto Imagen, the high-energy fusion of Funk Salsa Urban, and the rhythmic vibes of Agua Pa’Chocolate.

Audiences will also be inspired by the vibrant performances of Ministerio De Danza y Folklore, showcasing the
beauty of our traditions through movement. And that’s just the beginning—even more surprises await
throughout the day!

This celebration brings together families, friends, and neighbors for a day full of joy, unity, and Puerto Rican pride.
Don’t miss out on the music, food, culture, and contagious energy that make this one of the most anticipated
events of the summer.

For more information about the Puerto Rican Parade and Festival in Bridgeport, CT, please visit www.prpfcct.org or
contact Milta Feliciano, President at 203-685-2932 prpfc2023@gmail.com or Vice President Lissette Coldn at
lcolonprpfc2023@gmail.com (please see below).

Join us in celebrating the vibrant spirit of the Puerto Rican community at this year's Parade and Festival!
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